PRAYER TOPICS
Week beginning 30th January 2023

If you read the Prayer Requests that come out in emails almost daily, you will have noticed
that this New Year has been far from a happy one for several people. We have had brothers
and sisters who have had the loss of a parent or close relative. There have been people
who have had an unpleasant medical diagnosis for themselves or close friends. There have
been other unpleasant occurrences.

This is where we as a Christian Family can show our love for one another both practically
and in prayer.

This week wouldn’t it be a great idea to look back at some of the Prayer Requests and pray
into these situations again. Worries and loss do not disappear overnight. Pray that God will
bring peace and healing into all these situations, that those who have had tragedies might
know the closeness of God the Father who loves us all very much. He will be close by us in
all situations, even when we scream and shout at Him in our distress.

Blessings
Richard.



